
To whom it may concern:

I have worked with Steven during my time at SKYTRAC SYSTEMS and I have known him since
the day he joined as a Senior Software developer, shortly after that he went on to become the
Enterprise Software Manager. During that time, Mr. Steven was a pleasure to work with and
demonstrated a tremendous work ethic.

In one case, Steven worked on improving the Enterprise Software Development process at
SKYTRAC, eventually improving operational efficiency among the team and project
management, and Test teams. It’s a very tedious task of changing any process in an established
organization and Steven was persistent to accomplish the task successfully.

Steven looks after his team irrespective of how much ever the pressure mounts on him and
gives enough time to the team and also composes himself to handle the team during tight
schedules showcasing the traits of a good leader.

In my time working with Mr. Steven, he has repeatedly demonstrated his ability to lead teams
through the examples he sets every day. I believe Steven would be a great asset to any
organization and his experiences speak about themselves. Thank you for taking the time to read
this. 

Please don't hesitate to contact me at 416-879-8984

Sincerely,

Sridatta kolli
kollidatta@gmail.com


